
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 3/14/2013 3:13:52 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC PSEP data request

Shilpa,

In addition, please provide the amount of PSEP costs that would be recoverable from 
ratepayers. Please incorporate that into the template or spreadsheet that will be provided. 

Thank you.

Eugene

From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (SRRd@pge.com) 
Cc: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: CPUC PSEP data request 
Importance: High

Shilpa,

Attached is a template to update the information you provided earlier in the year about PSEP 
spending/forecasts and PG&E’s shareholder allocation and absorption. In addition, we are 
asking for information about distribution related safety spending. We need the information 
by COB March 22. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

SB GT&S 0040029

mailto:SRRd@pge.com


Eugene

(415) 703-1214

SB GT&S 0040030


